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May 1, 2006

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
And Members of the Senate
Twenty-Third State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Sirs and Mesdames:

I hereby withdraw the following name from Senate consideration and confirmation:

GM 464 RAMON K. SY
Board of Directors of the
Hawai'i Health Systems Corporation

Should there be any questions regarding this letter, please call Catherine Rice,
Boards and Commissions Manager, at 586-0026. Thank you.

Sincerely,

LINDA LINGL



